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The hatchery buzz word for the month of June is “Salvage”, more salvage and then more salvage. Streams are drying up fast and our crews are out daily rescuing those poor fish that are stranded in small pools. Numbers at the hatchery are well over 23,000 from 5 creeks and more to come. ‘Club Rosewall’ is near capacity!
In the past month FBSES has been the recipient of some very generous gifts. Marc Verclyn donated his professional time to clear 15 years of coffee grounds and etc. from our hatchery pipes! Bill Lane (WJL Enterprises) donated two countertops (from Colonial Countertops) and his time, as well as his son’s, for installation. We also needed a new liner underneath some of our tanks and Island Waterscape gave us an excellent deal on the product. Amazing generosity in such a small community!
We now have seven newly trained streamkeepers who look forward to more time working in the creeks: Bessie, Roger, Jens, Pam, Sandra, Ron, Scot and Ray. CONGRATS!
With so many volunteers going on holidays with friends and families, work at the hatchery will be down to regular summer maintenance, feeding of the fish, net repairs and preparing for the fall run — yes we do have to think that far ahead. The pinks will be on our doorstep before we know it! We have also been working on our tree nursery getting ready for the many trees that will go out to other enhancement groups for planting this fall.
It is with great sadness that we recognize the passing of Ron Leversage, one of the founding members of FBSES. Ron played an integral part in the success of this organization. They were five dedicated people who started with a bath tub in a garage which has grown to a seventy-member group raising annually a hundred thousand coho, two hundred thousand chum and a million pinks. Quite a legacy!
Work party days are Wednesday and Saturday 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road, and the public is always welcome for coffee and a tour. For more information, visit our website www.fbses.ca
